Dear PK Families,
 
We hope you all had a nice long weekend!  Here are the updates for PK this week.
 
From the Teachers:
 
         April Scholastic Book Orders are due online by this Wednesday, April 3rd.  Check out the special “Get Ready for Kindergarten” collection!  Class code: GVPT6.
         April homework calendars will go home in the folders this week.  It will also be posted on Mrs. Smith’s teacher webpage on the MCLIMS site under “homework assignments” in case you need an extra copy.
         Please be sure to write your child’s name on their snack each day.  Thank you!
         In English and Mandarin classes this week, students will be continuing their study of travel and transportation, and will begin to study the concept of growth (focus on humans and animals growth this week).  In math, students will be creating, reading, and analyzing graphs!
         As we continue with Cookies: Bite Sized Life Lessons in English class this week, we’ll be studying the concept of “respect.”   Try brainstorming examples and non-examples with your child.
         Thanks to all of you who helped with our egg hunt,  either by donating eggs and baskets or by volunteering for the actual event.  The kids had a great time!
 
 
***Field Day Reminders:
 
Field Day is this coming Thursday, April 4th.  We are getting excited!!!  We’d like to show a little PK class pride on that day so we are inviting the “Orange Class” to wear orange shirts and the “Purple Class” to wear purple shirts (if possible).  If your child would also like to incorporate their class color into the rest of their outfit (shorts/pants, hats, hair bows, etc.), go right ahead!
 
Just a reminder to please send your child in athletic shoes that day and ensure that they are dressed for outdoor fun. 
 
PTO will be providing snacks and water during the festivities, and our room parents have sent out a Sign Up Genius form which will be helping us to get additional water, popsicles, etc. for the children to enjoy that day.
 
As a special treat, we will be ordering pizza as our lunch that day.  We will not be eating in the cafeteria.  If you would rather that your child not eat pizza, please send a sack lunch.  Pizza will be paid for out of the funds we collected earlier this semester.  Thank you!
 
We look forward to a fun-filled Field Day and to seeing some Orange/Purple Pride!!!
 
ORANGE CLASS: Promise, Ronin, Vivienne, Eric, Mia N., Matthew, Christian, Olivia, Harvey, Delainie, Emery, Nina, Jackson, Victoria, Jordan, Melanie, Julie, Avery, Mia H., Roger, Janelle
 
PURPLE CLASS: Reva, Belem, James, Lilian, Halo, Courtlandt, Jack R., Christina, Ezra, Kendall, McKinley, Bella, Jack T., Reid, Michael, Miya, Shahid, Senia, Zia, Mylani
 
 
From the Room Parents:
 
Field Day
Field day sign up is still up and needing the following items.
1.     Two large tarp of sheets for kids to sit on for picnics.
2.     Grapes for 42 kids.
3.     Volunteers from 7:45am to 1pm. (Must be VIPS, no younger siblings allowed)
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C044DA8A82FA20-prek
 
Also, PK class is still in need of regular volunteer help for Monday, Thursday and Friday.  Please let Felicia know if you are able to help on those days on a regular basis and your available times: felicia.gaona@gmail.com. 
 
Thanks to you all!  Have a wonderful week!
Crazy Hat Day!
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